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Offender fires weapon toward officers 
 
ALBUQUERQUE – A multi-agency task force is investigating an overnight incident that 
resulted in an officer-involved shooting. There were no injuries. 
 
APD officers were called shortly before midnight for a loud TV at 5408 Phoenix NE. As 
officers were preparing to leave the scene, a black vehicle drove toward officers and an 
unknown offender fired several shots toward officers. Officers fired multiple shots in 
response. The vehicle fled and was not located. 
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